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1. Kaleb Rosenberg

2. Seattle

3. (○) Ridgecrest

4. youragentkaleb@gmail.com

5. 02/28/2022

6. 9a

7. Hello, 

Rezoning to MUR-70 took place several years ago and we are finally getting to the point where developers can start breaking ground... until  this
electrification issue arose. Developers have spent mill ions in permitting only to be faced with this problem. I feel the City of Shoreline needs to do
everything possible to keep developers interested in the Shoreline area or they will  simply build in a city that makes it easier and more affordable
on them. 

I kindly ask for you to come up with a quick solution to solve South Shoreline/148th electrification issue to prevent any further delays in the
progress of increasing the population density along Shoreline's l ight rail. 

Best regards, 
Kaleb Rosenberg
Windermere Eastlake

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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